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IWSC #24-05 

To:  All IMSA WeatherTech Sportscar Championship Participants  

From: IMSA Competition 

Date: May 30, 2024 

Re: DGP Promotor Message: Hot Track and New Street Bridge Access 

 

Dear Paddock Members, 
We are writing to inform you that today at 1:30 pm, the track will officially go hot for our 
much-anticipated Event car rides and track walk.  
Due to the hot track, please note that the New Street Bridge, located to the west of the suite 
structure and between the Port Atwater and Beaubien Place Garages will be accessible 
during this time. This will allow Paddock members to enter and exit the facility conveniently 
and make their way back and forth between the Renaissance Center and parking garages 
accessible off of Beaubien Blvd. 
Please be aware that the track will go cold at 7:00 PM, marking the end of today’s activities. 
Thank you for your attention, and we look forward to seeing you on the track! 


